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SAVE THE DATE! 
KIDZ  

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 8 

Dear BBC Family,   

 

This time of year reminds us of all the blessings the Lord has given us. I am thanking the 

Lord for each one of you this season. If the past two years have been rough on you, I      

highly recommend spending time with little friends to be reminded of the little joys in 

life. Their hugs, sweet smiles, and encouraging words have done more for me than they 

will ever know. Not only from your children but you as well. Thank you to each of you 

that are always encouraging us in ministry. From messages and cards to volunteering 

your time & talents, I am humbled that God has allowed me to be at Bartlett Baptist 

with each of you. What a special bond it is to be able to serve the Lord together by telling 

His children about Jesus. 

Praying each of you have a wonderful thanksgiving season,  

 

Laura Hassler 

Children’s Minister      


